Eating well: children and adults with learning disabilities: 
A new report from The Caroline Walker Trust
A new report from The Caroline Walker Trust published in November 2007 provides nutritional and practical guidelines for all those who support people with learning disabilities. This report provides up-to-date and evidence based information and advice for all those who want to know more about the importance of good nutrition for people with learning disabilities and the report was guided by a multi-disciplinary expert working group. 

The information in this report summarises current knowledge about: 
· Learning disabilities and the impact learning disabilities can have on health

· The principles of good nutrition across the lifespan for people with learning disabilities

· Weight issues

· Gastrointestinal problems, swallowing problems and oral health

The report also provides practical guidelines on:
· Eating well throughout the day and in different situations

· Managing eating difficulties

· Measuring nutritional status

· Menu planning

Who will find this report useful?
The report provides an evidence based rationale for making eating well a priority for people with learning disabilities for policy makers, commissioners, inspectors and regulators; the practical guidance will provide all those who work with and support people with learning disabilities with invaluable reference material and health professionals, health and social services staff, teachers, and community workers will find much in this report to support their practice.

This 160 page report can be ordered now for £20 including postage and packing.
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